
Approval of Drainage Work on the HS Construction Site

Presented for:
Board action      Report/Review Only 

Supporting documents:
None      Attached      Provided Later           

Contact Person:   
Todd Gooden

Background Information: 
In order to be able to comply with the City of Bellmead’s request to clear our drains of any and all debris 
to allow sufficient drainage for our high school property, the District is asking for approval of the attached 
scope of work.  Once this is completed, it is expected that the City will grant us a permit to begin all 
projects at the high school, including the ECHS and multi-purpose pavilion.  The junction of the drainage 
site sits inside the track, on the turf, but out of bounds of the football field.  The attached photo shows the 
exact location.

Fiscal Implication: 
Because of the resolution passed by the board at the onset of construction, we will be able to use bond 
funds to pay for this project.

Administrative Recommendation: 
It is recommended that the Board approve this bid and scope of work.

Motion:

Second:

For:

Against:

Abstain:




